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January 4, 2008

Cyntihia Eichler, President

Fort Collins Convention & Visitors Bureau
19 Oid Town Square Ste 137

Fort Collins, CO 80524

Re Renewal, 2008 Welcome Center Agreement
Dear Ms Eichler

The City of Fort Collins wishes to extend the agreement term for the above captioned proposal
per the existing terms and conditions and the following rates

» $75,726 for the operation of the State Welcome Center
The term will be extended for one (1) additional year, July 1, 2007 through June 30, 2008

if the renewal is acceptable to your firm, please sign this letter in the space provided and return
it to the City of Fort Collins, Purchasing Division, P O Box 580, Fort Collins, CO 85022, within
the nexi fifteen days

If this extension 15 not agreeable with your firm, we ask that you send us a wnitten notice stating
that you do not wish to renew the contract and state the reason for non-renewal

Please contact James B O'Nelll, I, CPPO, FNIGP at (970) 221-6779 if you have any questions
regarding this matter

Sincerely,
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JamesB ONeill Il, CPPO, FNIGP
Director of Pujrchasmg and Risk"Management
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Signature” Date

(Please indicate your desire to renew 208 Welcome Center Agreement by signing this letter and

returming it to Purchasing Division within the next fifteen days )
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aThis unofficial copy was downloaded on Sep-16-2019 from the City of Fort Collins Public Records Website: http://citydocs.fcgov.com 7
For additional information or an official copy, please contact Purchasing Department PO. Box 580 Fort Callins, CO 80522-0580 USA
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